
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Councillor Chris Boden 

Tel: 01354 654321 

           Email: covid19@fenland.gov.uk   
 

        

 13th November, 2020 
 

Dear Resident,  
 
COVID–19 Community Hub 

 
I would like to remind all Fenland residents of the help available to them should they need 

it during the second national lockdown.  
 
Our COVID-19 Community Hub was set up during the first lockdown to coordinate help 

and support throughout the district to ensure the most vulnerable members of the 
community can access critical support as soon as they need it.  This includes those told to 

self-isolate, the over 60’s, those who fall within the vulnerable groups listed by the 
Government and anyone who needs access to support as a result of being impacted by 
COVID-19. 

 
We are currently seeing a rise in cases in Fenland in the 60+ age range. To help stop the 

spread of COVID, we would urge you to: 
 

• Reduce the risk and stay at home as much as possible 

• Reduce the risk and only go out for essential shopping 

• Reduce the risk and do not let anyone else into your support bubble. Stop all non-

essential contact with people you don’t live with 

• Reduce the risk, avoid car sharing with people not in your household 

 
If you require support, please call 01354 654321 or email: covid19@fenland.gov.uk  
 

The help available from the Hub includes: 

• Food shopping  

• A friendly phone call 

• Urgent supplies e.g. medication 

• Other issues…just contact. 
 

The Hub hotline is open between 09:00 and 16:00 Monday to Friday and between 09:00 
and 12:00 on Saturdays. 
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This fantastic support network continues to be there for our residents, and I would urge 
anyone who is worried to get in touch so we can all get through this together 

This latest lockdown will be tough for us all, arguably tougher than the first after months of 

restrictions and as we head into winter. But stopping the spread of coronavirus has to be 
everyone’s top priority at this time. It is essential that we all follow the restrictions so the 

rate of transmission drops and we can get back to the things we love sooner. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Cllr Chris Boden 

Leader of Fenland DC 
 
In partnership with the public sector and the community and voluntary sector 

across Cambridgeshire.     
 

 
 
 


